
                                                                                               

 

“One evening, after a particularly 
challenging week, Catherine and Tessa 
found themselves deep in conversation. 
They discussed the recurring theme of 
separation between mothers and their 
children during intervention periods. The 
separation often led to increased trauma 
and hindered the healing process for both 
the mother and child. They envisioned a 
more innovative and personalized 
approach—one that would allow families 
to stay together in a supervised and safe 
environment. This facility would respect 
the unique mother-child bonds, their 
shared experiences, and use the power of 
togetherness and attachment as tools for 
resilience and healing.” 
 

Cat & Tess have seen a gap and recognized a gaping need in family recovery, and with the best of 
intentions and talent are trying to do something about it. (Sunny provides unconditional love and otter-

like energy and playfulness.) We need to give them the time, support, referrals, and opportunity to 
innovate and develop this initiative; it will surpass all the tired old models and methods now obtaining 

mixed results at best at often questionable expense. 


